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NYU Summer Institute In Taxation
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Come join me at the NYU Summer Institute In Taxation this July in New York City. I am honored

to be presenting a paper on qualified S corporation subsidiaries on July 28 as part of the

“Wealth Planning for High Net-Worth Individuals and Owners of Closely-Held Companies”

panel. The program looks terrific this year. You can pick and choose which panel sessions you

would like to attend. The conference brochure and registration details are available here. I

hope to see you in New York City.
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